Laura Co-chairman
Of Governor’s Ball

JUNEAU—-Governor Keith H.
Miller’s Office has announced
that Mrs. Neil Bergt and Mrs. Jim
O’Sullivan will serve as co-chair-
men of the Governor’s Ball to be
held in Fairbanks on Friday,
November 28.

The Ball, open to all residents
of the Fairbanks area,will begin
at 9 p.m. at the Alaskaland Civic
Center. h

Those who do not receive in-
vitations and would like them
for souvenirs should contact Mrs.
Bergt or Mrs. O’Sullivan.



